
From: Shelagh McCorry
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: May 2015
Date: May-07-15 7:33:31 AM

Please do not slash the NS Film Tax Credit. The economic spinoff from this industry is worth
 it for our future. You will be putting people out of work, they will move out of province, they
 will remember and we will never forget.

Sincerely
Shelagh McCorry, Halifax
28 years as a Tax payer
20 year Atlantic Film Festival Volunteer
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